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The Town of Harwinton has been notified of the Connecticut Department of Transportation's
announcement of Guide Rail Upgrade's that will be performed on Route 72 in Harwinton from
Route 4 to Reservoir Road (Project number: DOTO17O3718CN - Metal Beam Guide Rail
Upgrade Project).

The project consists of upgrading existing guide rail systems to current standard systems on Route 72
North and Southbound from Route 4 to the Reservoir Road. The upgrades are scheduled to
begin on Thursday, May 9, 2024 and continue thru Friday May 31, 2O24t weather permitting.
PLEASE NOTE: NO WORK WILL BE PERFORMED ON THE MEMORIAL DAY HOLIDAY.

Motorists can expect lane closures on Route T2,Traffic control personnel and signing patterns will
be utilized to guide motorists through the work zone. The regular work schedule for this project is B:00
a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Monday - Friday).

Motorists should be aware that modifications or extensions to this schedule may become necessary
due to weather delays or other unforeseen conditions. Motorists are advised to maintain a safe speed
when driving in this vicinity.

Thank you for your cooperation
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